
ST. PAUL'S CO-EDUCATIONAL COLLEGE 

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

 

SUMMER GATHERING 2020 
(Primary One Admission Talk for 2021/2022) 

 
Greetings from the SPCCAA Executive Committee. We hope all of you are well and healthy with the 

situation of COVID-19 improving in Hong Kong. After almost four months of school suspension, the 

Education Bureau has recently announced that School will resume in a gradual and orderly manner 

starting end of May 2020.  We are pleased to inform you that our popular annual Summer Gathering 

will now be held on June 23rd at our Primary School on Nam Fung Path, under strict social distancing 

measures.  

 

Come and meet Mr Frederick Poon Siu Chi, Principal of St. Paul's Co-educational College, and Ms 

Lucilla Leung Lai Mei, Headmistress of St. Paul's Co-educational College Primary School. At the 

gathering, Ms Leung will update attendees on the new developments at our Primary School and explain 

the application procedures for admission to Primary One (2021/2022). 

 

Date:      23rd June 2020 (Tuesday) 

Venue:   Wang Koo Yik Chun Grand Hall (汪顧亦珍大禮堂) 

St. Paul's Co-educational College Primary School 

  11 Nam Fung Path, Wong Chuk Hang, Hong Kong 

Time:   5:45pm to 7:30pm (talk starts promptly at 6:15pm) 

Charges:  HK$70 per person (no refreshments served) 

Payment once made is non-refundable. 

 

We will carry out necessary and appropriate health protection measures at the venue to protect 

the attendees. As such, kindly note that enrolment spaces are limited and will be on a first come 

first served basis. We may postpone or cancel the event should there be any unforeseen change in 

the health situation. We will keep you posted. 

 

There is no parking facility available on campus and parking is strictly prohibited along Nam 

Fung Path.   

 

Please complete and return the form below together with a crossed cheque issued in favour of "SPCCAA 

Events Limited" for the amount payable to us on or before 9th June 2020.  We also welcome cash 

contributions to this event.  Contributions of HK$1,000 or above will be acknowledged.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Ms Carroll Yeung of the Alumni Association Office at 2877 2885. 

 

This event is exclusive for SPCC Alumni Association members and their spouses only, no children or 

guests please.  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To: St. Paul's Co-educational College Alumni Association 

 33 MacDonnell Road, Hong Kong 
 Fax no.: 2522 2255 

 

I would like to attend the 2020 Summer Gathering. 

Name:        Class of:   

Name of spouse (if attending):       

Address:      

     

Tel No:   Fax No:   Email:   

Number of tickets: __________  

I would like to sponsor the event in the amount of HK$   

I enclose a cheque for HK$   

Cheque No:   Issuing Bank:    


